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PUBLIC MEETINGS FOR RAIL STUDIES 

 

 
LITTLE ROCK (10-8) -- The Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department 

(AHTD) will hold a series of public meetings on Tuesday, October 14
th

, Wednesday, October 

15
th

, and Thursday, October 16
th

, between 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm. The purpose is to seek input 

about a new statewide rail plan and the possibility of extending high-speed passenger rail 

service. 

 

Tuesday, Oct, 14, 2014 Wednesday, Oct, 15, 2014 Thursday, Oct 16, 2014 

Eugene Woods Civic Center UA - Monticello Holiday Inn Express 

212 West Polk Street Gibson University Center 

(Capitol Room) 

5210 Crossroads Parkway 

West Memphis, AR 517 University Drive Texarkana, AR 

Monticello, AR 

 

Members of the public are encouraged to attend a meeting and to submit comments. Those 

attending will be able to watch a short presentation that will repeat throughout the duration of the 

meeting.  The study teams for the statewide rail plan and the high-speed passenger rail study will 

be available to provide information and answer questions.  

  

As the state’s rail planning agency, AHTD has the responsibility to coordinate the development 

of statewide transportation plans including preparation of the Arkansas State Rail Plan.  The plan 

is an important step in charting a direction for freight and passenger rail in the state and is 

required for Arkansas to be eligible for existing and prospective federal rail funding. More 

information about the plan as well as the opportunity to submit comments are available at 

www.arkansasrailplan.com.  

 

At the same time, AHTD is studying the feasibility of high speed rail in the state. The High-

Speed Passenger Rail Feasibility Study consists of the evaluation of extending the South Central 

High-Speed Rail Corridor from Little Rock to Memphis, preparation of a service development 

plan for the existing Little Rock to Texarkana corridor, and a study of possible impacts of high-

speed passenger rail service on Arkansas’ highway system.  
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http://www.arkansasrailplan.com/

